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Comments: Some comments I have on the Comprehensive River Management Plan (CRMP) are as follows:

- The CRMP does not address the existing compliance issues with the Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex Rec

Management Plan (RMD) on the South Fork like barren cores, over grazing, and the number of people you see. 

- Users on the South and Middle Fork should be required to pack out human waste. 

-The number of outfitter livery permits on the South and Middle Fork should be reduced to to stop further overuse

of the area. 

- Commercial outfitting needs to be reduced to protect the beauty of the resource. 

- The monitoring laid out in the CRMP is too vague and lacks accountability. 

 

The CRMP should at least follow guidelines set in the Bob's RMD to preserve the Wildness of the scenic river

and reduce the damage done by overuse by commercial and private parties. 


